
September 30, 2020 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 
 
 
Re: Response to COVID-19 Pandemic, Docket No. U-200281 

On September 17, 2020, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
issued a set of requests for updated data from the utilities for the period January 1, 2020, 
through August 30, 2020 provided by month as compared to calendar year 2019.  Cascade 
Natural Gas Corporation hereby submits its data responses to the Commission’s set of requests. 

Any questions regarding this data should be directed to Michael Parvinen at (509)-734-4593 or 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/  Michael Parvinen 

 
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
 
 
Attachments 
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